
NEWSLETTER—24 JUNE 2022 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 Sat 25th June 9.45am - 
Lytham Club Day 

 Tues 28th June—7pm—Fr 
David’s Silver Jubilee mass 
at St Joseph’s church 

 Wed 29th June—St Peter & 
Paul Feast Day at St Peter’s 
church—9am 

 Wed 29th June—Y6         
Winmarleigh Residential 

 Weds 29th June—2.50pm—
Y2 Class Worship 

 Tues 4th & Weds 5th July 
3.20-4pm—Book look 

 Weds 6th July—Rec Vision 
Screening 

 Weds 6th July—Y2 Seaside 
trip 

 Wed 6th July—Y4 Class 
Worship 

 Wed 13th  - St Bede’s      
Transition Evening 

 Thur 14th July—6.30pm —
Y6 ‘Goldilocks’ performance 

 Fri 15th July—9.30am—Y6 
‘Goldilocks’ performance 

 Fri 15th July Shorts & 
Shades & Krispy Kreme 
Doughnut day 

 Wed 20th July—School 
Closes at 2pm (NB: The last 
day for the Ark is Tues 19th) 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR 

CHILD DOES NOT BRING ANY 

ITEMS CONTAINING NUTS INTO 

SCHOOL, INCLUDING PESTO, 

THANK YOU 

PLEASE CHECK THAT ANY SUN 

LOTION USED IS NUT FREE, WE 

RECENTLY LEARNT THAT SOME 

LOTIONS CONTAIN ALMOND 

OIL.  

Dear Parents 

What a wonderful week, the sun has shone and we were blessed with a per-
fect day for our Sports Day, which was certainly a highlight for me. Thank 
you once again for joining us and for the fantastic audience participation-
you were great sports, pardon the pun! 
  
Club Day-If your child is able to walk with us tomorrow we will meet them 
at St Peter’s church at 9.45am. Fingers and toes crossed we get lucky with 
the weather! 
  
Wednesday, June 29th, is the feast of St Peter and Paul and we have been 
invited to join the Parish at St Peter’s for mass, which will be wonderful as it 
is the first time we have been able to do this since before the pandemic. We 
ask that all children be dropped off at St Peter’s church, Clifton 
Street Lytham, from 8.45am ready for mass at 9am. Staff will be on 
hand to greet them. Year 6 will not be joining us as they will getting 
ready to leave on their residential trip to Wimmarleigh therefore, they 
should be dropped off at school as usual-we understand that if you are 
dropping siblings off at church they may be a few minutes late. 
 
Book Look-Classrooms will be open between 3.20pm and 4pm on July the 
5th and again on July the 6th for you to have the opportunity to have a look 
at your child’s books. This is a lovely opportunity for your child to share 
with you their favourite piece of work or something they are really proud of. 
Staff are busy writing end of term reports which will be sent home on Friday 
July 15th. 
  
On Tuesday evening we will be celebrating Father David’s Silver Jubilee at 
St Joseph’s Church in Ansdell at 7pm. All are welcome to attend.  We wish 
him many congratulations and look forward to having our own celebration 
with him in school, in the coming weeks.   
  
I hope you have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing many of you 
taking part in Club Day tomorrow, either with School or the many clubs you 
are involved in. Special mention to those children who are part of the reti-
nue for their church. So many memories to be made! 
God Bless, 
Mrs Gili-Ross 

 

Our Class Teachers for next year will be as follows: 

 Reception  Miss Murgatroyd 

 Year 1   Mrs Hazeldine 

 Year 2   Mr Kidd 

 Year 3   Mrs Banks 

 Year 4   Mrs Alfrey 

 Year 5   Miss Coupe 

 Year 6   Mrs Jose 



 WE ARE COLLECTING 

STAMPS 

IN AID OF BONE   

CANCER RESEARCH 

 

Please save used stamps 

and send into the school 

office.  Please remember 

to leave a 1cm (or ½ inch) 

border around the stamps 

when cutting them from 

the envelope or parcels.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LYTHAM CLUB DAY 

SATURDAY 25TH JUNE 

Meet at 9.45am at St Peter’s Church. Pupils in uniform please. 

Please bring waterproof in case of inclement weather. 

We will walk one circuit of the procession only, please collect children 

from St Peter’s Church as they return, we estimate it to be between 

11.30am—11.45am. 

 

WELCOMERS' NEEEDED 

St Peter’s church are looking for individuals or families to welcome at the Sunday 

morning mass, it will probably be a commitment every 6 to 8 weeks - Welcomers’ 

will need to be in church from approximately 10am. If you / family want to help the 

parish, please speak with Teresa Mallabone after Mass, or ring on 07843151914 or 

email  

teresamallabone@gmail.com  

Thank you.  

SUMMER PRODUCTION 

Year 6 & Year 5 

Thurs 14th July—6.30pm  

Fri 15th July—9.30am 

 

 

THE ARK & 

BREAKFAST 

CLUB  

AUTUMN TERM 

BOOKINGS 

Please find attached booking forms for the Au-

tumn Term 1.   

 Please return booking forms by Weds 13th 

July 

 Payments to be made by Weds 13th July 

 Bookings forms must be completed, and can 

be either sent by email or given in at school. 

The relevant email address can be found on 

the booking form. 

 Accounts must be up to date to ensure your 

child’s place for the following term. 





 





LYTHAM HALL  

SUMMER  

PERFORMANCES 

 

 

The family show this 

year is Peter Pan at 

6.00 pm on Friday 

12th August (watch 

out for the actors fly-

ing!) - full details and 

online ticket booking 

on the Lytham Hall 

website - 
www.lythamhall.org.uk  

 

 

http://www.lythamhall.org.uk



